
Spartan Sentinel - October 2, 2020 3

Laconia FFA Poinsettia Sale
Questions? See a FFA Member or call Mrs. Sattler at 872-5373

Sale ends:  Tuesday, October 20th (Orders and Money are due!)
Delivery Date:  Monday, November 23rd.  

Checks need to be made out to the 
Laconia FFA.

Yes, this is the same poinsettia company we used last year. 

Get a beautiful red or white poinsettia for only $16!

The Laconia Locker is Back!  
Submitted by Business Teacher Beth Kwakkel

I’d like to introduce the Dual Credit Introduction to Business class and your 2020-
2021 Laconia Locker Team.  The team has been hard at work, developing the 
2020-2021 sales strategies and developing new apparel design ideas.  

On September 17th & 18th, the team had a traveling sale during snack break to 
allow students access to the merchandise.   As we proceed through the school 
year, the team is focused on creating a Google Site to link to the district website to 
offer items for sale.  The DESTINY team will assist with inventory and with order 
fulfillment once we begin online sales.  The Laconia Locker team thanks you for 
your business and patience as we set up for online sales.  We hope to have new 
products available for purchase soon!

The Laconia Locker team poses next to their new product display near 
Mrs. Jensen’s room.  Pictured are Jack Zickert, Hunter Krueger, Harmony 
Snellenberger, Miranda Boyd, Cade Slager, and Aiden Pinno.  Not pictured - 
Caden Wittchow.

Making It Work
Submitted by Brandon School Principal Leanne Greff

While the start of the 2020-2021 school year has had some challenges to work through, 
I am so proud to be part of a school district that has come together to think creatively 
and get students back to learning.  Our classrooms, playgrounds, and cafeterias don’t 
look quite the same as they did last year, but the things that truly matter have stayed 
the same.  Our teachers and support staff are here each and every day connecting with 
students and helping them get excited about learning.  Our students are excited to be 
back, and they have adjusted so well to the different procedures that have been put 
in place.   Our parents are adapting to the new technology and procedures and are 
sending their students to school ready to learn and willing to adjust.  I’ve always been 
proud to be a Spartan, and this year only makes me appreciate our students, staff and 
parents more.  

Mrs. Grade’s kindergarten class

Mrs. Alsum’s 2nd grade class

Mrs. Kuik’s 4th grade class

Mrs. Backhaus’ 8th grade science class


